


License Number: 

Application for: 

License at: 

Licensee: 

LICENSE APPLICATION NOTIFICATION 

20220000957 

Liquor On Sale - 100 seats or less, Liquor On Sale - Sunday, and 
Gambling Location 

1080 Payne Ave 

Nice Guys LLC, doing business as Chances Tavern 
Scott Hanlon, owner, 651-955-6299 

Recommended License Conditions: none 

Deadline for Response Date: Friday, September 23, 2022 at 4:30 p.m. 

If you have any objections to the license application, you must respond in writing by 
Friday, September 23, 2022 to: 

Legislative Hearing Officer 
31 0 City Hall 
15 West Kellogg Blvd. 
Saint Paul, MN 55102 

Or email to: LH-Licensing@ci.stpaul.mn.us 

If you have any questions, please contact DSI Inspectors Ross Haddow or Jeff Fischbach 
at 651-266-8989. 

Notice Mailed: Friday, August 5, 2022 

An Affirmative Action Equal Opportunity Employer 




